
From: curtis douglas  
Sent: 20 November 2022 17:41 
To: Planning 
Cc: David Fowler; savemuseumstreet 
Subject: Ref: 2021/2954/P One museum Street / register objection 
 
To whom it may concern,   
 
I wish to register my objection to the above application.  
 
As a resident of the local area who has experienced living with major 
construction over a long period of time, I know the negative impact this will 
have on the residents within this area if this build goes ahead. In order to build 
this new office block, 18 perfectly good homes will be demolished and 18 
families will lose their homes. Vulnerable residents will be subjected to years 
of construction and noise and air pollution. The building in place currently is 
only 55 years old, not only are there plenty of other uses that building could 
take up in its current form, tearing it down for a new office block will have a 
major negative environmental impact for years. And from what I can see this 
will have absolutely no benefit to the local community as the " affordable " 
units of which their are only 9, are in no way at all affordable to the vast 
majority of residents.  
 
Yours Sincerely  
Curtis Douglas  
Resident of seven dials housing co-op  
 


